
	

	
	
	

 

April 29, 2016 

 
 
 
 
Honourable Glenn Murray 
Minister of the Environment and Climate Change 
Att. Kathleen Hedley 
Environmental Assessment and Approvals Branch 
2 St. Clair Ave. W. Floor 12 A 
Toronto, ON 
M4V 1L5 
 
Dear Minister Murray: 
 
Re: Second Avenue Infrastructure Improvements – Part II Order Request 
 
 
Further to our letter dated 25 April 2015 (attached), the Greater Sudbury Watershed Alliance 
wishes to inform you that our concerns have not been addressed. Therefore, we continue to 
request that the Minister issue a Part ll Order to elevate the Environmental Assessment to an 
Individual Environmental Assessment to ensure that adequate stormwater management has 
been incorporated into the Second Avenue infrastructure improvements, and that the waters of 
Ramsey Lake are protected. 
 
We look forward to your response. 
 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Margaret McLaughlin  
Chair, Greater Sudbury Watershed Alliance 
394 St. Raphael St., Sudbury, ON  P3B 1M4 
 
Cc: Clerk, City of Greater Sudbury   
  
 
 


